Nemaha Co Courthouse re-opens to public

(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Courthouse in Seneca re-opened to the public on Wednesday.

The Courthouse had been closed since March 20th due to concerns about the coronavirus.

Customers should enter through the south doors.

Nemaha County Clerk Mary Kay Schultejans said a limited number of customers will be allowed in each office. Customers will have to wait in the hall for their turn to enter an office.

Transparent plastic sneeze guards have been installed in front of desks and hand sanitizer will be available as well.

Face masks are encouraged, but not required.

The Pioneer Building and other county offices also re-opened Wednesday.

Schultejans said Commissioners have decided to keep the Nemaha County Community Building closed at this time, and the deision will be re-evaluated again during their June 8th meeting.

Many Signals Communications